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Council on Aging

September 26, 2012 Meeting Minutes

Chairman Donna Oncay called the meeting to order at 4pm.
The council welcomed new member Chris Kupstas to the Board.
Motion was made to dispense with reading of minutes.

Members present signed the revised COA bylaws.

Director Marsha Petrillo gave her report. There is a new Senior Center color brochure
that describes the programs and services available, The lunch program is during very
well. A second stove was added in the kitchen along with a new microwave oven, These
were purchased with the $1000 grant from Walmart.

A prayer policy was discussed and a motion was made to have a moment of silence
before each meal for people to pray or reflect on their own. The motion passes
unanimously.

Demolition of the building next door should start soon. It would be nice to have it
finished before winter.

The community garden is winding down for the year. There are still plenty of
tomatoes.

Bill Oncay is working on the new Senior Center webpage.

The next Elderly Connection meeting will be on September 20, 2012 at 5pm.
Next meeting of the COA will be Tuesday, October 9, 2012 at 4pm. |
Meeting adjourned at 6pm. -

Submitted by Donna Oncay



